
November 30, 2017 

  
Dear Second Grade Parent, 

 We are excited to invite the second graders to participate in the 

Christmas Eve procession and gospel re-enactment for the parish 4:00 

Christmas Eve mass. The children’s procession and presentation of the 

gospel story is always a beautiful experience and adds to the joy of the 

celebration. 

 This mass is very crowded. If you have other plans for your Christmas 

mass please do not change your plans. If, however, your child is available 

we would welcome his or her participation. 

 The children should arrive 30 minutes early at 3:30 p.m. on Christmas 

Eve and meet in the second grade classroom off of the main church foyer - 

in room 112. We ask the children to wear their "Sunday best."  

Please return this form by Tuesday, December 5, 2017 to school so 

we will know who is available. Thank you for your help.  

 

   Sincerely, 

   Ms. Chermak 
 

Sister Jean   Mrs. Kellam   Mrs. Paluch        Mrs. Rysz 

Ms. Chermak     

 

Christmas Eve Mass 4:00 p.m.  

 

_____ My child will attend the 4:00 p.m. mass, and is available to 

participate. 

 

 

_____ My child is unavailable to participate. 

 

_________________________  _________________________  

Child’s name and room number   Your signature 

 

Please return this form to school by Tuesday, December 5, 2017.  

Thank you. 


